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Regina, October 10, 2017 
Public Service Announcement 

 

 

Fall leaf sweep begins 

On Wednesday, October 17 city crews will begin the fall leaf pickup in the 
Crescents, Cathedral, Lakeview and General Hospital areas. The fall sweep is 
expected to run until October 30, weather dependent. Picking up leaves will help 
reduce any drainage issues before the snow falls. Residents are asked to watch for 
street signs. 

Parking will be restricted during these 10 business days so crews can access curbs 
and parking lanes. Parking in a no-parking zone means that vehicles will be 
ticketed $120 and towed.  

Help keep our streets and catch basins clean by adhering to street signage and 
moving your car when needed.  

 
To view the fall leaf pickup schedule, visit Regina.ca. For more information, call 306-
777-7000. 
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